Commandant's Message
October 2007

hiannes,

AL the last meeting, much was discussed. Lee Cox from
Tar Heel Detachment came and spoke about Tovs for Tots,
Joe Goodrow gave nformation about the upcommg Marme Corps Ball. The pending
elections [or detachment officers as well as the upcoming Maring Corps League
Department of North Caroling mestings were discussed. Well, the department
moctings have passed. (We were well represented there ) Mow it is time to focus.

Men. our meetng sttendance has started to wane in the Last couple months,
Summer vacations have passed and it 18 time to get back in the saddle. With Towvs for
Tots and the Marne Corps Birthday Ball on the near honizon, there 1s much to be
done. In addition o that, the election of detachmient officers needs vour inpul

W have had a busy anc suceessiul lirst vear a2 a detachment, and it is stll not
over vet. When all 15 sard and done, Mannes never let 1t be smd thai someone clse
had o shoulder our load. Our new bullding wall be open any dav, and our newest
member will be walking through the door ai any moment. Be on hand for both. Be
able to look back and sav “I was there and | made a difference.”

Semper Fi.

Jevy Danglen



